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Comments: Wild horses and their territories are to be protected under the Wild and Free Roaming Horses &amp;

Burros Act of 1971.  For the forest service to remove wild horses just to replace them with cattle is unfair.  Stop

wrongly blaming wild horses for damage when we all know it's the cattle who trample all the plant life and who

eat 10x more grasses per day than the horses do.  Shame on the forest service for giving in to ranchers time and

time again.  Will you ever do the right thing and support our wildlife instead of continuing to kill all the wildlife on

behalf of ranchers?  Keep the cattle off the wild horse territory and allow the wild horse numbers to accurately

reflect the number of acres available to them.


